
WEBINAR RESOURCE SHEET

TURNING CONVERSATION INTO ACTION

Presenters:
● Natalie Siegel-Brown, Commissioner, Productivity Commission
● Dr Robyn Mildon, Founding CEO, Centre for Evidence and Implementation
● Professor Sharon Bessell, Crawford School of Public Policy, Australian National

University
● Facilitator: Rani Kumar, NAPCAN

In this webinar on Thursday 7 September 2023we helped to unpack the myths around the
economic and structural costs associated with child abuse. We know there are deeply
harmful personal and social costs to experiencing abuse, but what about the significant cost
of child protection and related social services? Is this spending effective in keeping children
safe and well? Or can we – should we – restructure our investment to enable better
outcomes for children and their families?

The theme for National Child Protection Week (3 - 9
September 2023) was
Every child, in every community, needs a fair go.
Where we start matters.

The following sheet provides links to resources and topics
that were mentioned in the above webinar, to help us
turn this conversation into action.

Recordings & Resource Sheets for the National Child
Protection Week 2023 webinars are available on the
NAPCAN website.
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https://www.pc.gov.au/about/people-structure/commissioners/natalie-siegel-brown
https://www.ceiglobal.org/
https://crawford.anu.edu.au/people/academic/sharon-bessell
https://www.napcan.org.au/
https://www.napcan.org.au/final-official-program-webinars-events-2023/


WEBINAR RESOURCE SHEET
Let’s talk about the dollars: Are we being clever in how we invest in keeping children safe and well?

Resources and links:

● The Productivity Commission reports are available here and here.
● The Australian Child Maltreatment Study.
● This work by Sue Roffey relates to these ideas about what it means to be child-friendly

and what sort of society we want to create for all of us: Creating the World WeWant to
Live in.

● Per Capita has also done some important work about growing inequality in Australia.
● Anti-Poverty Week is coming up in October and is focused on ending child poverty.
● Support NAPCAN’s call for a National Summit to Prevent Child Maltreatment.
● For information about the importance of how we frame public issues, see NAPCAN’s

webinar.

Social media tiles from the webinar are available on NAPCAN’s Facebook or Instagram

For more information, contact:
NAPCAN Communications Manager, Helen Fogarty: helen.fogarty@napcan.org.au

Thank you for your commitment to ensuring every child in every
community has a fair go.

Child Protection Week 2024, 1-7 September
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https://www.pc.gov.au/ongoing/report-on-government-services/2022/community-services/child-protection
https://www.pc.gov.au/inquiries/completed/productivity/report
https://www.acms.au/
https://www.creatingtheworldwewanttolivein.org/
https://www.creatingtheworldwewanttolivein.org/
https://percapita.org.au/blog/our_work/the-australian-inequality-index/
https://antipovertyweek.org.au/
https://www.napcan.org.au/national-summit-to-prevent-child-maltreatment/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zUeSQBEcSY8&t=4s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zUeSQBEcSY8&t=4s
https://www.facebook.com/napcan.playyourpart
https://www.instagram.com/napcan_australia/
mailto:helen.fogarty@napcan.org.au

